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Club and Sponsor Meeting Announcement 
 
 
2016 was another very successful year for the club, resulting in large donations made to 

local charities. We hope all the area’s clubs and organizations that placed events on our 2016 
Calendar of Events had great success as well.  Last season we printed and distributed over 
8,500 calendars throughout the greater Northeast PA, New Jersey and New York.  

 
 We have already begun extensive planning for the 2017 calendar.  In preparation of 

next year’s calendar, we invite you to attend an important meeting with the calendar committee 
to be held on Monday, February 20, 2017 at Calabria Pizza/Restaurant, 420 East Drinker St. in 
Dunmore.  The meeting will begin promptly at 6:30 PM.   

 
Attached is the Calendar of Events form which can be filled out brought to this meeting 

along with the appropriate check made payable to Villa Capri Cruisers Car Club, Inc.  At that 
time, we will exchange the events information with other clubs/organizations to hopefully reduce 
the number of competing events scheduled for the same date. The review meeting is our way of 
helping achieve the greatest attendance possible for all of your events.  If you are unable to 
attend the meeting on February 20th, please make sure to have the completed form submitted 
prior to this meeting or no later than March 1, 2017 to: 
 

    Mike Sporer 
    1026 Ridge Ave.  
    Scranton, PA  18510 
 

The form can also be filled out online by downloading and saving the form from our website, 
www.villacapricruisers.org, filling in the appropriate information, then clicking EMAIL FORM at 
the top of the page.  Payment can then be made by clicking the DONATE button on the home 
page of our website. 
 
If you have any questions please call me at (570) 906-4573 or email mdsporer@comcast.net.  
 
In order to better track entries more efficiently, please be sure to attach your check to the form if 
sending it by mail. 
 
Again, please note that the due date for Calendar Sponsor and Event forms is March 1, 2017. 
 
   
Thank You, 
 

Mike Sporer 
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